Circolare del settore Sportivo del 9 Marzo 2005

0GGETTO: ISSF World Cup Milan 2005.

Dear Mr. President,

It is with great pleasure that the Italian Target Shooting Federation invites your Federation to take part in the
ISSF Milano 2005 World Cup from June 13th to 20th.

Herewith enclosed you will find the preliminary information which may well help you for your participation.

The ltalian Target Shooting Federation and the Organizing Committee hope that all member Federations will
join us in making the ISSF Milano 2005 World Cup a successful competition.

With best regards,

The President Ing. Ernfried Obrist



